
 

 

We the undersigned as concerned citizens for the health and welfare of our families 
especially our children and for our environment strongly oppose the locating of 
Flexible Foam Corporation in the Borough of Archbald. 
 
 
 
Signature  Name (print)          Address & City                            Phone  
    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

 
 
 


